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LD1979 is not in Maine’s interest.
Dam removal is important for the future of our clean waters. This is 18th century technology 
which is no longer an important resource to the future or present state of Maine or its citizens.
My understanding is that as a source of electricity it represents only a small factor and cannot
be justified on that basis alone. 
This bill, LD1979 does not look to the future and should not pass further.


